
 

 

Cobb County Retired Employees Association 

Board Meeting Minutes of August 13, 2022 

 

An item was discussed and voted on by way of email on August 13, 2022.  Here 

are the results of that email Board meeting decision: 

 

David made that motion to have Ty change the BBQ order with Zeigler BBQ from 

110 to 125.  Melvin seconded the motion.  A vote was taken and a quorum of 4 

Board members responded (John, Melvin, David, and Ty) and voted in favor of the 

motion.  The motion passed unanimously.   

 

This email Board meeting was recorded by John Reida 


